Dear H.F.A. Families,

The Students of Service, Student Council, and Mission Club are asking for
your help to help our newest members of our area, God'’s precious little ones.
Some of these babies come into families who are truly struggling. Catholic Social
Services offers its assistance and we can too. Students of Service will hold a “Baby
Shower” from Tuesday, April 1 to Wednesday, April 30 in order to provide some

basic items for the cause.

Please try to help by donating any of the items below. Any donated items
should be place in your child’s homeroom teacher’s S.0.S. classroom box. God

bless your generous hearts.
We have been asked to provide the following:

- Infant onesies

- Receiving blankets

- Baby sleepers up to 6 months old

- Newborn diapers and/or Stage One diapers
- Baby wipes

- Baby bottles

- Baby shampoo

- Baby lotion

- Baby bath wash

Sincerely yours in Christ,
Students of Service
Mission Club

Student Council



